
 

March News for the 3’s Class! 
 
Dear 3s Families, 
 
“Marching” into another fun, busy month!  
 
We start out our new month with a celebration of one of my favorite authors – Dr. Suess! We 
will have a special birthday celebration by reading some of his silly books, making our own Cat 
in the Hat, and having a special “cat snack”.   
 
Our little 3s will then learn a few nursery rhymes to sing as well as catapulting cows over the 
moon, making soft fluffy sheep for Little Bo Peep, and helping Humpty Dumpty to not fall off 
the wall.  
 
Next up we will be talking about the season of Spring and creating foamy white clouds in 
shaving cream! Then we will be learning about wind and make our own diamond kites to fly 
outside.  
 
Lots of fun events with community helpers next!  We will look at all sorts of ways people in our 
community help each other. We will have a store to buy and sell groceries, a medical kit to take 
care of our patients, a construction site to build things, a bakery to bake yummy treats and 
much more. I love to watch the kids act out what they want to be when they grow up. We are 
also excited to welcome the Kirkland fire dept. to our school to learn about fire safety and look 
through the big fire truck! Always a huge hit with the kiddos.  
 
We will the end our month getting ready for Easter and reading stories about Jesus’ love for us. 

On Friday I plan to have a little Easter egg hunt with the kids which will be a lot of fun. I’ll need 

a couple of moms or dads to come hide Easter Eggs on our playground around 11:00 so let me 

know if you are available. Ms. Laura will share the story of Easter during Seeds with our class on 

Monday. It is always a special treat for us to spend time with Ms. Laura!  

Also looking ahead to April, we will not be having school on Monday, April 1st in observance of 

the Easter Holiday.  

As always please reach out to me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Laura P.  


